
 

 

MEC DELEGATION ON IMBIZO IN UMKHANYAKUDE DISTRICT 

 

The KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development, Hon. Super Zuma, 

visited Mboza in Mhlabuyalingana, Ward 13 on 24 July 2023 as part of the MEC 

delegation on Imbizo in uMkhanyakude District. 

The Hon MEC handed over Siphondweni dam in efforts to serve residents with water 

for livestock consumption and irrigation of fields.  

MEC Zuma also convened farmer associations in the area to deliberate and discuss 

strategies for improving communal livestock within the District. 

 #Phez’komkhono 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


